
HB 264 

 

The Dulaney Forest Community Association, which borders Pot Spring Road and 

Ridgely Roads in Timonium, MD 21093, is in favor of HB 264. 

 

We feel that allowing speed cameras at nursery schools, as defined by the state of 

Maryland, will help keep children, parents, and guardians safe. Many nursery schools 

are located in churches, which may not have sidewalks to allow children to safely get 

out of streets. The cameras will help deter speeding and will bring attention to the 

existence of the school, which may not be obvious to a driver. 

 

We are in full support of the bill and look forward to it becoming law in 2022. 
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